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SEMINAR WORKSHOP ON ATTENTION DEFICIT
AND HYPERACTIVITY DISORDER (AD/HD)

The Attention Deficit and Hyperactivity Disorder (AD/HD) Society of the
Philippines will conduct a seminar-workshop on “Getting it Done! Building Meta-
Cognition Strategies of Classroom Success” on February 20, 2010 (8:00 am -12:00
nn) Saturday at the Walter Hogan Conference Center, ISO, Ateneo de Manila
University, Quezon City.

The participants to this activity are teachers, psychologists, guidance
counselors, school administrators, and other professionals from the basic sector in
the National Capital Region (NCR).

A seminar fee of Five Hundred Fifty Pesos (PhP550.00) will be charged each
for early registrants and Six Hundred Fifty Pesos (PhP650.00) each for walk-in
participants.

For more information, contact Ms. Josephine Nepomuceno, Chairperson and
Mr. Raul Manaligod, Officer-in-Charge, AD/HD Society of the Philippines, Room
103 ISO Bldg. Social Development Complex, Ateneo de Manila University,
Katipunan Rd. Quezon City at tel. no.: (02) 426-8568 and/or mobile phone no.:
0918-9079159.
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